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HB 3075 makes it harder and more expensive for people to get a gun permit, 

especially affecting low-income individuals. It also limits where people can challenge 

the law, which feels unfair. The bill skips normal public input by declaring an 

emergency, raising concerns about transparency. While some groups, like law 

enforcement, get exceptions, others don’t—making the law feel unequal. Lastly, it 

changes a previous measure that’s still being debated in court, which seems 

premature. 


